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Another busy week with lots happening and lots of learning opportunities being taken by 
the children. 

This week in school 

Nursery have been reading We’re going on an Egg Hunt and have begun to make their 
Easter cards. Reception have been learning about melting ice and have been reading 
Dragons Love Underpants. Year 1 have been learning about the meaning of Easter and 
started their Easter cards. Year 2 have been making puppets and developing their sewing 
skills as part of their DT topic. Year 3 have been making bridges and understanding what 
makes a strong one. Year 4 have been using AI as part of their English topic on magical 
houses. Year 5 have been carrying out experiments using different mediums in art. Year 
6 have been publishing their arrival story. Acorns have been exploring their outdoor 
environment this week and making the most of their new equipment. 

Arbor computing system 

Thank you to everyone for your understanding while we change our computer system. 
Our office is working really hard to ensure that the process is as painless as possible and 
will continue to get to grips with the new system in the coming days. If you require any 
help please let us know and we will endeavor to help in any way we can.  

Road Works 

This week there have been a number of traffic disruptions around the school including 
traffic lights making the journey to school more difficult than it usually is. The road works 
are scheduled to last up to 32 weeks so issues may persist over the coming weeks so 
please be aware of this and adjust your journey times accordingly. 

Sleep Over 

Tonight, is the school sleep over and the children and staff are very excited about it. Mr 
Armstrong has planned a series of different things to do including Mrs Barkers quiz, a DVD 
and outdoor activities if the weather stays nice. When you arrive, we will check that we 
have your latest contact number and sign everyone in so please be aware this may take 
a few minutes. 

Uniform Provider 

Our new uniform provider is Motif8 and is now live on the website.  

I hope you have a great weekend. 

Mr Sanderson  
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We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Key Stage 2  

Sleep Over  Friday 

 4th April 

 

Year 6 Leavers 

assembly 

Wednesday 16th 

July 
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